

Camp 114th N.Y.V. March 19th 1865

Dear Mother

I have had two letters from you this week but I suppose that I should have had one of them the week before. I am in the same fix that I was last Sunday in regard to Something to write about. We have had no camp rumors at all for the last week but we are gradually getting ready for an active campaign & I almost hope that it will begin Soon for I am getting tired of this dull Camp life. We have had beautiful weather for the last two weeks. The mud is all dried up & the roads are very good. I did not send the money as I intended last week for the reason that there was no chance to Express it. I shall wait a day or two & then if there is no chance I shall send it by mail. When is Gust going to have the other half put on him. If he waits untill fall I will help him about it if he wants me to. Dont let Foote come away without my boots if you can help it. Please remember me to all

Your Affectionate Son

C.J. Hardaway